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On July 15, 2014, CAISO published second revised straw proposal for the Commitment 
Cost Enhancements.  On July 22, 2014, CAISO hosted a conference call to discuss the 
second revised straw proposal.  California Department of Water Resources State Water 
Project (SWP) appreciates the opportunity to submit comments on this Proposal. 
 
SWP is concerned that the Proxy Cost calculation does not correctly represent hydro 
generators.  Additionally, SWP requests further clarity on the method of calculations and 
details for the Proxy Cost.  SWP has submitted queries to our Client Rep and is 
awaiting additional information. 
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